
c 

 

 

 23RD JUNE 2023 

Chelford Village Preschool Newsletter 

Sport’s Day Superstars . . .  
Thank you so much to everyone who attended our Sport’s Day on Thursday this week! 

Once again, the weather was beautiful and a fantastic afternoon was had by everyone.  

The children were all amazing, we honestly couldn’t be prouder. It can be a big ask to perform in front of a 

crowd, especially if you are only 2! All our children showed super spirit and sportsmanship.  

Each and every one of them made the afternoon what it was; the ones that came first, the ones that came last, 

the non-starters and even the ones that ran the wrong way, a massive well done to all of you.  

I’d also like to say a huge thank you to you, our incredible parents, for coming along to cheer, congratulate and 

console, not to mention getting stuck in with our egg throwing game! You really are amazing and we are so lucky 

to have your support. Thank you for all your donations, the event raised a whopping £218!!  

Congratulations to Joshua Leach and his dad for keeping their egg intact and winning the game!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks also for your donations for the Father’s Day Big Breakfast, we received a total of £182 from our 

incredibly generous Dads, which means that you have collectively donated £400 in the last 2 weeks. We can’t 

thank you enough xx 

We have been learning . . . 
 

This week we have learning about things that float and 

things that sink. 

The children have been carrying out experiments to 

see what floats and what sinks and comparing the 

results. We have also looked for our own objects to 

test on our welly walk this week.  

The children have also been looking at boats, they 

have made their own paper boats to see if they float, 

and junk model boats to see what it would take to 

make them sink! 
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The week ahead . . .  
 

Next week, we will be continuing our science 

investigations and looking at the wind and all things 

that fly, so the children will be taking part in activities 

looking at pinwheels, kites, paper planes, 

parachutes and balloons . . . we honestly have the 

best job in the world! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

Events this term . . . 
School Leaver’s Ceremony Thursday 13th July, 2pm 

We are rapidly approaching the end of school year, and it is nearly time to say goodbye and good luck to 

our School Leavers, it is always bittersweet and this year it will be especially difficult to say good bye to so 

many of you. Bring your tissues, and the team will try their hardest to hold it together. 

6 Little Ducks . . . 
 

What a brilliant opportunity. Thanks to everyone who has come to 

see the ducks, and asked after them, it has been lovely to see the 

school children and parents popping by at the beginning and end 

of each day to say hello. We will certainly miss our feathered 

friends. 

Huge thanks go to Mr Gordon for everything he has done to make 

this incredible opportunity possible, and to Mrs Jackson for giving 

them a forever home. 

Mrs Jackson has promised to send us some pics of the ducks 

once they are settled, and we promise to keep you updated. 

 

Reminders . . . 

• Please don’t forget to label your belongings!! We do our best to keep track of children’s personal 

belongings, but it is incredibly difficult if things aren’t named.  

Katy recommends Stickins!  Follow the link:    https://www.stikins.co.uk/ 

• As always, don’t forget suncream, hats, spare clothes and water bottles!! 

Funding 

and 

Booking 

Forms  

You should have all received your booking forms and Free Early Education 
Entitlement declaration forms, this week. 

Don’t forget to complete and return both forms by next Friday 30th June to 
secure your place for September. 

I will email parents individually at the start of July to confirm your allocated sessions 
for September, once your sessions have been confirmed, should you make any 
reduction to these agreed sessions, or leave preschool, you will be liable for half a 
terms notice.  

We would like to wish Grace a very Happy 4th Birthday for 

Wednesday next week, 28th June. We are really looking forward to 

celebrating with you in preschool next week xx 
Birthday News . . .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Growing Superstar  
Wow wee! And Well Done to Elliott, who has 
grown these huge potatoes and sun flowers 
at home with his Grandma Clare. Thank you 
for sending us the pictures. 

Hopefully our preschool potatoes will be 
ready in the next couple of weeks, we have 
already been enjoying our yummy 
strawberries!! 

 

Committee AGM 

7pm Thursday 29th June 

Next Thursday we will be holding our Committee AGM at 7pm in School 
hall. All are welcome to attend, please come along!  

We are always looking for committee members, so if you after interested in 
supporting Preschool by joining our committee, please speak to Katherine. 

 


